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    Governor Gavin Newsom 

 
 
May 1, 2023  
 
 
State Clearinghouse  
Governor’s Office of Planning and Research   
1400 Tenth Street  
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Dear Director Assefa, 

 

The Department of General Services (DGS) submitted to the Governor’s Office 
of Planning and Research -State Clearinghouse a Revised Environmental 
Impact Report (REIR) on April 12, 2023, for public Review under SCH# 
201904066.   

 

DGS requests to withdraw that REIR and replace it with the one submitted on 
May 1, 2023.   

 

The May 1, 2023 version has Supplemental information that became available 
regarding the project after the original publish date of April 12, 2023.  This 
information includes Visual renderings showing the new visitor/welcome center  
added as an appendix to the Draft REIR.  In addition, minor technical edits 
have been made to the Draft REIR itself.  

 

If there are any questions, please email or phone at 
stephanie.coleman@dgs.ca.gov / 916-376-1602.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Stephanie Coleman 
Senior Environmental Planner  
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